
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 13th January 2013

Services and events for the coming week 
13 Jan  This Sunday 1st after Epiphany 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
11am Service CANCELLED Sedgeberrow  
2pm Baptism Service for Hampton 
 Oakley Stefan Holley  
4pm Holy Communion  Hinton 
 

 

15 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Hampton 
6.45pm Prayer Group Hampton 
 

16 Wednesday  
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
7.30pm Hampton PCC Meeting Parish Room 
 

Next Week 

20 Jan Sunday 2nd after Epiphany 
 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am Welcome Service Hampton 
 

 Prayer Corner 
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 
Baptism... 
For Oakley Stefan Holley who is to be baptised 
today and Gabriela Andrena Goncalves who 
was baptised last week together with all parents 
and godparents. 
 
Those who are ill... 
For Mitchell Banks, Dave Beasley, David 
Canning, Lara Cole, Pamela Collins, Phil 
Cottrell,  
Audrey Davies, Pam Eustace, Monica Garston, 
Harry Green, Ella Hampton, Evelyn Hewitt,  
Sue Jones, Clifford Lewis, Beryl Lord,  
John Nymann, Joanne Painter, Iris Pinkstone, 
Graham Quiney, Rosie Rencher, Alan Roberts, 
Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, Joan 
Simpson, Pat Smith, Matthew Springett  and 
Mabel Thompson 
 
Those who have died... 
For Alec Dolphin, Kenneth Knight and  
Joyce Pickles together those who mourn. 

 
 
 

NOTICES 
 

BENEFICE SERVICE TIMES 

Changes will continue into 2013 and will be 
listed on the notice boards. 

 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 
As part of our support for the Homeless in Evesham 

there is a box in Hampton and Sedgeberrow 
churches for your donations of tins, etc to support 

the work of Caring Hands.  
 

Electoral Roll 
Forms will be available shortly for all who wish 

their names to be on the new electoral roll. 
Please remember your name must be on the 
new electoral roll if you want to run for office. 

 
Planned Giving Envelopes 

Box sets of the Hampton Planned Giving 
envelopes are now available for those taking 

part in the scheme. Please remember to record 
your name and address on the first envelope so 
that we can verify that our records are correct. 

 
 

DIARY NOTES 
 

St. Andrew’s Fellowship 
Tuesday 12th February at 2pm 
in the Scout and Guide Hall. 

The Annual Winter Lunch 
 

Friends of Worcester Cathedral 
The Friendly Lunch – 12.45pm on Wednesday 
13th February 2013 at the Hickes Room, the 

Guesten, 15 College Way, Worcester.  
For bookings contact the Hon. Deputy 

Secretary, Mrs Barbara Plant on  
01905 732920 / 732900 or at 

Friends@worcestercathedral.org.uk.  
 

HAMPTON 
MISSION DAY 

Saturday 23rd February in 
St Andrew’s Church Hall 

10 am to 2.00 pm 
Bring & Share Lunch 

 
 

 


